
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

It has been very exciting to discover some small, 

knitted mice in Preschool… we have had great fun 

taking them on adventures outside!  We 

discovered that all the rain had made the grass 

very wet and the leaves were very good at hiding 

things! 

  

  

It has been lovely to welcome Olivia into Little Chestnuts Preschool this week.  Well done to 

Olivia for settling in so beautifully and thank you Alfie and Madison for being so welcoming.  

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes Little Chestnuts have really enjoyed the addition of some 

dolls in Preschool this week!  It inspired us to sing ‘Miss 

Polly had a Dolly’ together. A lovely version can be found 

on the BBC website that you may enjoy sharing together. 

We have enjoyed sharing a story about a GIGANTIC turnip this week. 

There was lots of lovely chatting about different sizes and the different 

animals who helped to pull the turnip out.  We have also been busy finding 

out about the difference between pushing and pulling in our play; it was 

very exciting to discover some magnetic bricks in our small world area.  In 

our role play house, preschool have been making lots of decisions which 

clothes to dress the dolls in, undoing buttons and making sure the clothes 

fit! Some dolls even had a warm, bubbly bath!   We have especially enjoyed 

sharing and taking turns to play a game about incy winsy spider who had 

to reach his web. 

 

 
We have been focusing on listening 

this week.  We have really enjoyed 

playing I Spy together; listening to 

all the words in a description and 

taking it in turns to guess which toy 

animal was being described! 
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